
Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the 

nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared 

environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to live. 

 

 

             NOTICE OF ONGOING WORK  
 

 

 

March 17, 2015 

Intermittent delays on SW Barton Place at 22nd Avenue SW 
 

INTERMITTENT DELAYS 

MARCH 19, 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
On Thursday, March 19, from 10 

a.m. until 4 p.m., traffic on SW 

Barton Place at 22nd Avenue SW 

will be stopped intermittently for 

five-minute intervals to allow for 

delivery of materials. A flagger 

will be on site to direct traffic. 

 

DRIVEWAY IMPACTS 
During these intermittent stops, 

access to driveways that connect 

to 22nd Avenue SW will be 

temporarily restricted for five 

minutes at a time.  

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) is 

retrofitting CSO 3, a combined 

sewer overflow (CSO) facility in 

your neighborhood. CSO 3 holds 

excess untreated stormwater and 

sewage during heavy rainstorms, 

and releases it once there is 

capacity in the downstream system. The current tank design is inefficient. SPU’s improvements 

will increase the efficiency of CSO 3, reducing overflows of untreated stormwater and sewage 

into Longfellow Creek. These improvements include installing a new underground diversion 

structure at the intersection of SW Barton Place and SW Barton Street. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
Tara Wong-Esteban, SPU Project Manager at 206-684-5903 or tara.wong-esteban@seattle.gov 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS MAP 


